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10th May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents,                       

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have organised an educational visit for our Year 4 class on Thursday 16th 

June to the Museum of Zoology in Cambridge.   The educational focus of our day is ‘Skeletons’, what they are,     

how they work and why they are important. Further information can be seen on 

https://www.museum.zoo.cam.ac.uk/learning-outreach/school-visits/skeletons-lower-key-stage-2.  The coach will 

leave school at 8.45 a.m. and return before the end of the school day. 
 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch as well as a small snack for mid-morning. Children may wear non-uniform 

clothes, which are suitable for a school visit, and sensible footwear, e.g. trainers. If the weather is wet, a 

waterproof coat will be required.  Sunhats and sun cream should be worn if hot weather is forecast.    Please let us 

know if your child suffers from travel sickness, or any other medical condition, which may affect them on this 

visit. 
 

In order for this trip to go ahead, a contribution of £16.75 per child is required.   This covers the cost of coach 

travel and teaching resources at the museum.   If insufficient contributions are received, unfortunately the trip 

will not take place.  We would prefer payment to be made by accessing the school’s online payment system – Pay 

360 Educational Payments.  The link to access this is https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home 

 

Please click on the link below by Friday 10th June to give consent for your child to take part in this educational 

visit:- 

 

Year 4 Visit to Museum of Zoology in Cambridge 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
V Bennett 

 

V Bennett (Miss)   

Class Teacher 

https://www.museum.zoo.cam.ac.uk/learning-outreach/school-visits/skeletons-lower-key-stage-2
https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home
https://forms.office.com/r/LjiLCmFD8P

